
 

Hi All, 

It has been a lovely final week here in F2! The first half term is complete and we are so proud 

of how your children have settled into school life and routines. We have all enjoyed meeting with 

you at our Parents’ Meetings to discuss the start of your child’s learning journey at Greenleas.  

In class we have been looking at life cycles and created our very own Bluebell and Lavender class 

timeline that we will keep adding to throughout the year. We have also looked at animals from 

around the world. 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start up a discussion 

with your child:  

• Our phonics sounds: h,b,f,l. 

• Habitats and where animals live: Savannah, Jungle, Rainforest, Forest and Arctic. 

• Our class timeline. 

• Growing up- life as a baby to life now. 

• Maths- 1 more or 1 less 

 

Homework: 

1. Maths: 

 

This week our number of the week has been 3. We have been looking at using the number 3 in 

many different ways.  

• Can you go on a triangle hunt? 

• How many ways can you make 3? 

 

2. Over the half term if you have any photos of news from the holiday or any 

achievements, please email them to the school office. We will then be able to share and 

display these during our ‘News Time’ in class. 

 

3. Please read your favourite book over half term. Take a photograph of your child reading 

and bring it in to school (or email it to school). These will look amazing on our Reading 

Display. 

 

Have a lovely half term! 

 

Many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


